
Charter Implementation Process Agreement 
December 23, 2014 

 

The citizens of Clark County approved a new County Charter form of county government on 
November 2014.  
 
The transition from the Constitutional form to the Charter form of County Government will 
begin on the effective date of January 1, 2015 when the current Board of County 
Commissioners will become the Board of County Councilors, and their executive authority will 
be transferred to the acting County Manager. 
 
The Council, with input from the County Manager, will develop an orderly process to identify 
and implement the amendments necessary to change all current rules, processes, practices, 
ordinances, and resolutions to complete the transition by January 1, 2016.  
 
The process will be conducted in such a manner as to provide an incremental, well organized 
and thoughtful transition with the goal of implementing achievable changes by June 30, 2015. 
All changes will be agreed upon by the Councilors and County Manager before each is 
implemented and codified.  
 
The County Manager will submit a draft document with recommended changes to the 
Councilors by January 31, 2015 for their consideration. They will then, in continued 
collaboration with the County Manager, craft the final documents necessary to step by step 
transition to the Charter government.   
 
Diligent effort will be given to be cooperative and inclusive to ensure the stability and healthy 
continuity of operations to most effectively serve the people of Clark County while maximizing 
responsiveness and accountability to the citizens.  

 
 
______________________  ______________________ 
Commissioner Tom Mielke  Commissioner Jeanne Stewart 
 
 
______________________  ______________________ 
Commissioner David Madore  County Administrator Mark McCauley 


